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Activity: AMSP Moving on in STEM 

Venue/Destination: University of Northampton 

Year group(s) trip open to: Year 12 

Date of trip: Thursday 25th April 2024 

Cost Per Student: c.£20 tbc 

Name of Trip Co-ordinator: Miss P Hunt  

 
18 January 2024 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
RE: Y12 Trip to Maths/STEM event, 25 April 2024 
 
Moving on in Stem is aimed at Year 12 students. They will have a tour of the university, a 
talk about applications and university life and in the afternoon a choice of talks on STEM 
related subjects such as Biological Sciences, Engineering, Finance and Computing. This is 
not restricted to students currently studying maths but is open to any level 3 students who 
may be interested in one of these fields. Students will be able to indicate their preferred 
sessions from: Biological Sciences, Medical Sciences, Engineering, Computing, Game 
design, Economics, Business, Finance & Accounting. 
 
We will travel to and from the event by minibus. We will be leaving Guilsborough at 8.30 
and are due to arrive back in Guilsborough at approximately 3.30pm. Please ensure you 
have made adequate arrangements to drop-off your child in time for the 8.30 departure. In 
the unlikely the event that the trip is delayed returning to school, you will be required to 
collect your child. 
 

In order to run this trip, it is necessary to request a subsidised contribution of 

approximately £20 (final cost tbc when minibus company has reviewed new year 

prices) to cover the cost of the transport. All payments are non-refundable unless a 

replacement student is found.  

In the event of totally unacceptable behaviour prior to the trip your child may not be 
allowed to take part and a refund will not be given. 
 
Families experiencing financial hardship may be eligible for subsidy from the 16-19 
Bursary. If you would like to explore this option, please contact Miss Fairlie in confidence 
via sixthformadmin@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk. 
 
Please complete this consent form: https://forms.office.com/e/sgGJrehVWt before 3pm on 
Friday 26th January 2024 to request a place for your child on the trip and to confirm you 
agree to the terms of attendance. When we confirm that your child has a place, you will be 
asked to pay the subsidised transport fee via ParentPay. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me via hunt@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Miss P Hunt 
Director of Careers 
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